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dimension to the study of innovation and product commercialization. Building on
the literature in economics and geography, this book demonstrates that product
innovation clusters spatially in regions which provide concentrations of the
knowledge needed for the commercialization process. The book develops a conceptual
model which links the location of new product innovations to the sources of these
knowledge inputs. The geographic concentration of this knowledge fonns a
technological infrastructure which promotes infonnation transfers, and lowers the
risks and the costs of engaging in innovative activity. Empirical estimation
confinns that the location of product innovation is related to the underlying
technological infrastructure, and that the location of the knowledge inputs are
mutually reinforcing in defining a region's competitive advantage. The book
concludes by considering the policy implications of these fmdings for both private
finns and state governments. This work is intended for academics, policy
practitioners and students in the fields of innovation and technological change,
geography and regional science, and economic development. This work is part of a
larger research effort to understand why the location of innovative activity
varies spatially, specifically the externalities and increasing returns which
accrue to location. xi Acknowledgements This work has benefitted greatly from
discussions with friends and colleagues. I wish to specifically note the
contribution of Mark Kamlet, Wes Cohen, Richard Florida, Zoltan Acs and David
Audretsch. I would like to thank Gail Cohen Shaivitz for her dedication in editing
the final manuscript.
The Economics of Growth Philippe Aghion 2008-12-19 A comprehensive, rigorous, and
up-to-date introduction to growth economics that presents all the major growth
paradigms and shows how they can be used to analyze the growth process and growth
policy design. This comprehensive introduction to economic growth presents the
main facts and puzzles about growth, proposes simple methods and models needed to
explain these facts, acquaints the reader with the most recent theoretical and
empirical developments, and provides tools with which to analyze policy design.
The treatment of growth theory is fully accessible to students with a background
no more advanced than elementary calculus and probability theory; the reader need
not master all the subtleties of dynamic programming and stochastic processes to
learn what is essential about such issues as cross-country convergence, the
effects of financial development on growth, and the consequences of globalization.
The book, which grew out of courses taught by the authors at Harvard and Brown
universities, can be used both by advanced undergraduate and graduate students,
and as a reference for professional economists in government or international
financial organizations. The Economics of Growth first presents the main growth
paradigms: the neoclassical model, the AK model, Romer's product variety model,

Innovation and Technology Nikos Vernardakis 2016-01-22 Innovation has
revolutionized the world economy, yet it remains often misunderstood. This
textbook seeks to elucidate the nature and impact of innovation for both
undergraduate and graduate students. Innovation and Technology examines the impact
of innovation on both economic theory and the real world. It addresses the topic
at the level of policy and also drills down to provide analysis of firms. This
book moves beyond the plethora of specialized studies on the subject and
formulates a unified and comprehensive approach, encompassing the topic’s huge
breadth and scope. Issues such as innovation, knowledge, incentives, information
and regulation are featured. Designed for MBA, Economics and Business students,
this textbook will be useful to those interested in innovation, entrepreneurship
and the economics of technology.
The Economics of Poverty Traps Christopher B. Barrett 2018-12-07 What
circumstances or behaviors turn poverty into a cycle that perpetuates across
generations? The answer to this question carries especially important implications
for the design and evaluation of policies and projects intended to reduce poverty.
Yet a major challenge analysts and policymakers face in understanding poverty
traps is the sheer number of mechanisms—not just financial, but also
environmental, physical, and psychological—that may contribute to the persistence
of poverty all over the world. The research in this volume explores the hypothesis
that poverty is self-reinforcing because the equilibrium behaviors of the poor
perpetuate low standards of living. Contributions explore the dynamic, complex
processes by which households accumulate assets and increase their productivity
and earnings potential, as well as the conditions under which some individuals,
groups, and economies struggle to escape poverty. Investigating the full range of
phenomena that combine to generate poverty traps—gleaned from behavioral, health,
and resource economics as well as the sociology, psychology, and environmental
literatures—chapters in this volume also present new evidence that highlights both
the insights and the limits of a poverty trap lens. The framework introduced in
this volume provides a robust platform for studying well-being dynamics in
developing economies.
The Economics of Innovation Cristiano Antonelli 2008 A collection of canonical and
the best cutting-edge research. Interest in this area has exploded in recent
decades and innovation economics is increasingly the object of professional and
highly specialised research. The sheer scale of the growth in the research corpus
- and the breadth of the field - makes this collection especially timely and
welcome.
The Geography of Innovation M.P. Feldman 2013-06-29 This book offers a geographic
the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

1/6

Downloaded from dennisselisseth.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

and the Schumpeterian model. The text then builds on the main paradigms to shed
light on the dynamic process of growth and development, discussing such topics as
club convergence, directed technical change, the transition from Malthusian
stagnation to sustained growth, general purpose technologies, and the recent
debate over institutions versus human capital as the primary factor in crosscountry income differences. Finally, the book focuses on growth policies—analyzing
the effects of liberalizing market competition and entry, education policy, trade
liberalization, environmental and resource constraints, and stabilization
policy—and the methodology of growth policy design. All chapters include
literature reviews and problem sets. An appendix covers basic concepts of
econometrics.
Advanced Introduction to Platform Economics Robin Mansell 2020-08-28 Artificial
intelligence-enabled digital platforms collect and process data from and about
users. These companies are largely self-regulating in Western countries. How do
economic theories explain the rise of a very few dominant platforms? Mansell and
Steinmueller compare and contrast neoclassical, institutional and critical
political economy explanations. They show how these perspectives can lead to
contrasting claims about platform benefits and harms. Uneven power relationships
between platform operators and their users are treated differently in these
economic traditions. Sometimes leading to advocacy for regulation or for public
provision of digital services. Sometimes indicating restraint and precaution. The
authors challenge the reader to think beyond the inevitability of platform
dominance to create new visions of how platforms might operate in the future.
The Economics of Science and Technology M.P. Feldman 2012-12-06 Science and
technology have long been regarded as important determinants of economic growth.
Edwin Mansfield (1971, pp. 1- 2), a pioneer in the economics of technological
change, noted: Technological change is an important, if not the most important,
factor responsible for economic growth . . . without question, [it] is one of the
most important determinants of the shape and evolution of the American economy.
Science and technology are even more important in the "new economy," with its
greater emphasis on the role of intellectual property and knowledge transfer.
Therefore, it is unfortunate that most individuals rarely have the opportunity to
explore the economic implications of science and technology. As a result, the
antecedents and consequences of technological change are poorly understood by many
in the general public. This lack of understanding is reflected in a recent survey
conducted by the National Science Board (2000), summarized in Science &
Engineering Indicators. ' As shown in Table 1. 1, the findings of the survey
indicated that many Americans, despite a high level of interests in such matters,
are not as well-informed about technological issues as they are about other policy
issues. As shown in the table, individuals self assess, based on a scale from 1 to
100, their interest in science and technology policy issues as being relatively
high, yet they self assess their knowledge or informedness about these issues
relatively lower.
The Economics of Innovation G. M. P. Swann 2014-05-14 This text provides a
comprehensive yet accessible introduction to the economics of innovation, written
for those with some basic knowledge of economics.
Technological Change in the Modern Economy Paul Beije 1998 Technological Change in
the Modern Economy presents an authoritative overview of the economics of
technological change. Using an empirical foundation, it examines the economic
causes and effects of technological innovation. It also analyzes the process of
innovation itself.The author first provides an introduction to innovation and
the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

technical change. He expands this to include issues such as innovation and
economic growth, the organization of innovation, innovation and competition and
the role of government. He also discusses new topics such as technological
cooperation, the spillover effects of research, the firm as a learning
organization and national systems of innovation. These issues are analysed
empirically, employing theoretical explanations to support case studies on Europe,
The United States and Japan. The book uses an institutional economics approach,
discussing the role of various actors, such as individual inventors, research
departments of private firms and public research institutes.The book will provide
an introduction to the economics of innovation for advanced undergraduates and for
managers and public administrators involved in innovation. It will also be of
interest to those studying industrial organization and institutional economics,
and will be accessible to those from business administration and management
science.
Economics of Research and Innovation in Agriculture Petra Moser 2021-10-08 "The
challenges facing agriculture are plenty. Along with the world's growing
population and diminishing amounts of water and arable land, the gradual increase
in severe weather presents new challenges and imperatives for producing new, more
resilient crops to feed a more crowded planet in the twenty-first century.
Innovation has historically helped agriculture keep pace with earth's social,
population, and ecological changes. In the last 50 years, mechanical, biological,
and chemical innovations have more than doubled agricultural output while barely
changing input quantities. The ample investment behind these innovations was
available because of a high rate of return: a 2007 paper found that the median ROI
in agriculture was 45 percent between 1965 and 2005. This landscape has changed.
Today many of the world's wealthier countries have scaled back their share of GDP
devoted to agricultural R&D amid evidence of diminishing returns. Universities,
which have historically been a major source of agricultural innovation,
increasingly depend on funding from industry rather than government to fund their
research. As Upton Sinclair wrote of the effects industry influences, "It is
difficult to get a man to understand something when his salary depends upon his
not understanding it." In this volume of the NBER Conference Report series, editor
Petra Moser offers an empirical, applied-economic framework to the different
elements of agricultural R&D, particularly as they relate to the shift from public
to private funding. Individual chapters examine the sources of agricultural
knowledge and investigate challenges for measuring the returns to the adoption of
new agricultural technologies, examine knowledge spillovers from universities to
agricultural innovation, and explore interactions between university engagement
and scientific productivity. Additional analysis of agricultural venture capital
point to it as an emerging and future source of resource in this essential
domain"-Handbook of Regional Innovation and Growth Philip Cooke 2011-01-01 Today, economic
growth is widely understood to be conditioned by productivity increases which are,
in turn, profoundly affected by innovation. This volume explores these key
relationships between innovation and growth, bringing together experts from both
fields to compile a unique Handbook. The Handbook considers innovation from fresh
perspectives, encompassing topics such as services innovation, inward investment
and innovation, creative industry innovation and green innovation. It is divided
into seven sections, dealing with regional innovation and growth theory, dynamics,
evolution, agglomeration, innovation 'worlds', innovation system institutions, and
innovation governance and policy. This definitive compendium on regional
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innovation and growth will undoubtedly appeal to teachers, students, researchers
and practitioners of innovation and growth dynamics worldwide.
The Economics of Entrepreneurship Simon C. Parker 2009-11-12 Entrepreneurship is
an integral part of economic change and growth. Yet until recently it has been
largely neglected by economists. In The Economics of Entrepreneurship, Simon C.
Parker draws on theoretical insights and recent empirical findings to show how
economics can contribute to our understanding of entrepreneurship. The book is
based on an earlier work, The Economics of Self-employment and Entrepreneurship
(Cambridge, 2004), that has quickly become an essential reference for academics
researching the economics of entrepreneurship. Written in a more accessible style,
this book contains much that made this earlier work so successful and, in
addition, includes improved pedagogical features and new material on the theory of
the firm, spin-offs, nascent entrepreneurship, growth-enhancing knowledge
spillovers and social entrepreneurship. It can be used both as a reference text
for academics from a variety of disciplines and as a textbook for graduate
students.
Innovation, Intellectual Property, and Economic Growth Christine Greenhalgh
2010-01-24 Christine Greenhalgh explains the complex process of innovation & how
it sustains the growth of firms, industries & economies, combining microeconomic &
macroeconomic analysis.
The Roles of Immigrants and Foreign Students in US Science, Innovation, and
Entrepreneurship Ina Ganguli 2020-02-19 The number of immigrants in the US
science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) workforce and among
recipients of advanced STEM degrees at US universities has increased in recent
decades. In light of the current public debate about immigration, there is a need
for evidence on the economic impacts of immigrants on the STEM workforce and on
innovation. Using new data and state-of-the-art empirical methods, this volume
examines various aspects of the relationships between immigration, innovation, and
entrepreneurship, including the effects of changes in the number of immigrants and
their skill composition on the rate of innovation; the relationship between highskilled immigration and entrepreneurship; and the differences between immigrant
and native entrepreneurs. It presents new evidence on the postgraduation migration
patterns of STEM doctoral recipients, in particular the likelihood these graduates
will return to their home country. This volume also examines the role of the US
higher education system and of US visa policy in attracting foreign students for
graduate study and retaining them after graduation.
Advanced Introduction to National Innovation Systems Cristina Chaminade Since its
emergence in the 1980s the national innovation system (NIS) concept has become
widely used by scholars and policymakers alike. In the course of its rapid
diffusion it has provoked controversy on fundamental issues. Where did NIS emerge?
What is the theoretical core of the concept? Is it actually a scientific concept
or simply a buzz-word? How useful is it in terms of low income countries? How does
the national innovation system relate to economic, social and environmental
sustainable development? Is it meaningful to study national systems in a
globalizing economy? What are the legitimate policy implications? This book
provides an in depth analysis of all these questions as well as recommending
future avenues of research.
The Genesis of Innovation B. Laperche 2008-01-01 The genesis and diffusion of
innovation depends upon the density of the cognitive and market relationships
among individuals, organisations and institutions at both the micro- and macroeconomic level. This book presents a progressive enquiry into the economic and
the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

social origins of innovation.
Advanced Introduction to Regional Innovation Systems Bjørn T. Asheim 2019 Over the
past 25 years, the regional innovation system (RIS) approach has become a powerful
framework for explaining the uneven geographical distribution of innovation in
space as well as for developing policies geared towards boosting the innovation
capability of regional economies. This Advanced Introduction provides a critical
review and discussion of research on RIS to answer a set of core questions
covering the origins of the concept and its theoretical underpinnings to the
challenges for future scholarly work on RIS.
The Economics of Artificial Intelligence Ajay Agrawal 2019-05-22 Advances in
artificial intelligence (AI) highlight the potential of this technology to affect
productivity, growth, inequality, market power, innovation, and employment. This
volume seeks to set the agenda for economic research on the impact of AI. It
covers four broad themes: AI as a general purpose technology; the relationships
between AI, growth, jobs, and inequality; regulatory responses to changes brought
on by AI; and the effects of AI on the way economic research is conducted. It
explores the economic influence of machine learning, the branch of computational
statistics that has driven much of the recent excitement around AI, as well as the
economic impact of robotics and automation and the potential economic consequences
of a still-hypothetical artificial general intelligence. The volume provides
frameworks for understanding the economic impact of AI and identifies a number of
open research questions. Contributors: Daron Acemoglu, Massachusetts Institute of
Technology Philippe Aghion, Collège de France Ajay Agrawal, University of Toronto
Susan Athey, Stanford University James Bessen, Boston University School of Law
Erik Brynjolfsson, MIT Sloan School of Management Colin F. Camerer, California
Institute of Technology Judith Chevalier, Yale School of Management Iain M.
Cockburn, Boston University Tyler Cowen, George Mason University Jason Furman,
Harvard Kennedy School Patrick Francois, University of British Columbia Alberto
Galasso, University of Toronto Joshua Gans, University of Toronto Avi Goldfarb,
University of Toronto Austan Goolsbee, University of Chicago Booth School of
Business Rebecca Henderson, Harvard Business School Ginger Zhe Jin, University of
Maryland Benjamin F. Jones, Northwestern University Charles I. Jones, Stanford
University Daniel Kahneman, Princeton University Anton Korinek, Johns Hopkins
University Mara Lederman, University of Toronto Hong Luo, Harvard Business School
John McHale, National University of Ireland Paul R. Milgrom, Stanford University
Matthew Mitchell, University of Toronto Alexander Oettl, Georgia Institute of
Technology Andrea Prat, Columbia Business School Manav Raj, New York University
Pascual Restrepo, Boston University Daniel Rock, MIT Sloan School of Management
Jeffrey D. Sachs, Columbia University Robert Seamans, New York University Scott
Stern, MIT Sloan School of Management Betsey Stevenson, University of Michigan
Joseph E. Stiglitz. Columbia University Chad Syverson, University of Chicago Booth
School of Business Matt Taddy, University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Steven Tadelis, University of California, Berkeley Manuel Trajtenberg, Tel Aviv
University Daniel Trefler, University of Toronto Catherine Tucker, MIT Sloan
School of Management Hal Varian, University of California, Berkeley
The Economics of Innovation, New Technologies and Structural Change Cristiano
Antonelli 2014-04-08 The ongoing process of revising and rethinking the
foundations of economic theory leads to great complexities and contradictions at
the heart of economics. ‘Economics of innovation’ provides a fertile challenge to
standard economics, and one that can help it overcome its many criticisms. This
authoritative book from Cristiano Antonelli provides a systematic account of
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recent advances in the economics of innovation. By integrating this account with
the economics of technological change, this exceptional book elaborates an
understanding of the effects of the introduction of new technologies. This
excellent, comprehensive account from respected expert Antonelli will be much
appreciated within the innovation economics community, yet it is also a book that
should be read by all those with either a private or professional interest in
economic theory.
Handbook of the Economics of Innovation Bronwyn H. Hall 2010-05-14 Economists
examine the genesis of technological change and the ways we commercialize and
diffuse it. The economics of property rights and patents, in addition to industry
applications, are also surveyed through literature reviews and predictions about
fruitful research directions. Two volumes, available as a set or sold separately
Expert articles consider the best ways to establish optimal incentives in
technological progress Science and innovation, both their theories and
applications, are examined at the intersections of the marketplace, policy, and
social welfare Economists are only part of an audience that includes attorneys,
educators, and anyone involved in new technologies
The Economics of Industrial Innovation Christopher Freeman 1997 Massive
technological development over the last ten years has changed the face of industry
dramatically. This updated edition explores the debates surrounding macroeconomics
in a stimulating analysis of the impact of globalisation on industrial change.
Measuring and Accounting for Innovation in the Twenty-First Century Carol Corrado
2021-05-18 Measuring innovation is a challenging task, both for researchers and
for national statisticians, and it is increasingly important in light of the
ongoing digital revolution. National accounts and many other economic statistics
were designed before the emergence of the digital economy and the growth in
importance of intangible capital. They do not yet fully capture the wide range of
innovative activity that is observed in modern economies. This volume examines how
to measure innovation, track its effects on economic activity and on prices, and
understand how it has changed the structure of production processes, labor
markets, and organizational form and operation in business. The contributors
explore new approaches to and data sources for measurement, such as collecting
data for a particular innovation as opposed to a firm and using trademarks for
tracking innovation. They also consider the connections between university-based
R&D and business start-ups and the potential impacts of innovation on income
distribution. The research suggests strategies for expanding current measurement
frameworks to better capture innovative activity, including developing more
detailed tracking of global value chains to identify innovation across time and
space and expanding the measurement of innovation’s impacts on GDP in fields such
as consumer content delivery and cloud computing.
The Rate and Direction of Inventive Activity Revisited Josh Lerner 2012-04-15 This
volume offers contributions to questions relating to the economics of innovation
and technological change. Central to the development of new technologies are
institutional environments and among the topics discussed are the roles played by
universities and the ways in which the allocation of funds affects innovation.
Handbook of the Economics of Art and Culture 2013-09-16 This volume emphasizes the
economic aspects of art and culture, a relatively new field that poses inherent
problems for economics, with its quantitative concepts and tools. Building bridges
across disciplines such as management, art history, art philosophy, sociology, and
law, editors Victor Ginsburgh and David Throsby assemble chapters that yield new
perspectives on the supply and demand for artistic services, the contribution of
the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

the arts sector to the economy, and the roles that public policies play. With its
focus on culture rather than the arts, Ginsburgh and Throsby bring new clarity and
definition to this rapidly growing area. Presents coherent summaries of major
research in art and culture, a field that is inherently difficult to characterize
with finance tools and concepts Offers a rigorous description that avoids common
problems associated with art and culture scholarship Makes details about the
economics of art and culture accessible to scholars in fields outside economics
Law and Economics of Innovation Eli M. Salzberger 2012 'Lawyers, post-graduate
students of law and economics, as well as policy makers and judges concerned with
the issues raised by class actions will find this book, with its copious
footnotes, a valuable tool for further research into this emerging area of law.' Phillip Taylor MBE and Elizabeth Taylor, the Barrister Magazine
The Economics of Innovation, New Technologies and Structural Change Cristiano
Antonelli 2002-12 The ongoing process of revising and rethinking the foundations
of economic theory leads to great complexities and contradictions at the heart of
economics. 'Economics of innovation' provides a fertile challenge to standard
economics, and one that can help it overcome its many criticisms. This
authoritative book from Cristiano Antonelli provides a systematic account of
recent advances in the economics of innovation. By integrating this account with
the economics of technological change, this exceptional book elaborates an
understanding of the effects of the introduction of new technologies. This
excellent, comprehensive account from respected expert Antonelli will be much
appreciated within the innovation economics community, yet it is also a book that
should be read by all those with either a private or professional interest in
economic theory.
The Changing Economics of Medical Technology Institute of Medicine 1991-02-01
Americans praise medical technology for saving lives and improving health. Yet,
new technology is often cited as a key factor in skyrocketing medical costs. This
volume, second in the Medical Innovation at the Crossroads series, examines how
economic incentives for innovation are changing and what that means for the future
of health care. Up-to-date with a wide variety of examples and case studies, this
book explores how payment, patent, and regulatory policies--as well as the
involvement of numerous government agencies--affect the introduction and use of
new pharmaceuticals, medical devices, and surgical procedures. The volume also
includes detailed comparisons of policies and patterns of technological innovation
in Western Europe and Japan. This fact-filled and practical book will be of
interest to economists, policymakers, health administrators, health care
practitioners, and the concerned public.
The Economics of Information Technology Hal R. Varian 2004-12-23 The Economics of
Information Technology is a concise and accessible review of some of the important
economic factors affecting information technology industries. These industries are
characterized by high fixed costs and low marginal costs of production, large
switching costs for users, and strong network effects. These factors combine to
produce some unique behavior. The book consists of two parts. In the first part,
Professor Varian outlines the basic economics of these industries. In the second
part, Professors Farrell and Shapiro describe the impact of these factors on
competition policy. The clarity of the analysis and exposition makes this an ideal
introduction for undergraduate and graduate students in economics, business
strategy, law and related areas.
Innovation Economics Robert D. Atkinson 2012-09-04 This important book delivers a
critical wake-up call: a fierce global race for innovation advantage is under way,
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and while other nations are making support for technology and innovation a central
tenet of their economic strategies and policies, America lacks a robust innovation
policy. What does this portend? Robert Atkinson and Stephen Ezell, widely
respected economic thinkers, report on profound new forces that are shaping the
global economy—forces that favor nations with innovation-based economies and
innovation policies. Unless the United States enacts public policies to reflect
this reality, Americans face the relatively lower standards of living associated
with a noncompetitive national economy.The authors explore how a weak innovation
economy not only contributed to the Great Recession but is delaying America's
recovery from it and how innovation in the United States compares with that in
other developed and developing nations. Atkinson and Ezell then lay out a
detailed, pragmatic road map for America to regain its global innovation advantage
by 2020, as well as maximize the global supply of innovation and promote
sustainable globalization.
Innovation and Public Policy Austan Goolsbee 2022-03-23 Using the latest empirical
and conceptual research for readers in economics, business, and policy, this
volume surveys the key components of innovation policy and the social returns to
innovation investment. In advanced economies like the United States, innovation
has long been recognized as a central force for increasing economic prosperity and
human welfare. Today, the US government promotes innovation through various
mechanisms, including tax credits for private-sector research, grant support for
basic and applied research, and institutions like the Small Business Innovation
Research Program of the National Science Foundation. Drawing on the latest
empirical and conceptual research, Innovation and Public Policy surveys the key
components of innovation policy and the social returns to innovation investment.
It examines mechanisms that can advance the pace of invention and innovative
activity, including expanding the research workforce through schooling and
immigration policy and funding basic research. It also considers scientific grant
systems for funding basic research, including those at institutions like the
National Institutes of Health and the National Science Foundation, and
investigates the role of entrepreneurship policy and of other institutions that
promote an environment conducive to scientific breakthroughs.
Innovation Systems in the Service Economy J Stanley Metcalfe 2012-12-06 A frequent
complaint in literature is that services have been previously largely overlooked
by innovation researchers and technology policy makers. Given the unarguable
growth in the importance of the service sectors, increasing numbers of researchers
and policy makers have taken a fresh look at service activities. Innovation
Systems in the Service Economy: Measurement and Case Study Analysis presents
contributions which increase the understanding of the role of services in the
development of the division of labor in modern economics. This volume is devoted
to the elaboration and understanding of the following two themes. First, service
firms can be innovative in their own right, even though the process of innovation
and the kinds of innovation may be different from those traditionally associated
with manufacturing and other primary activities. Second, service firms and
associated activities play an important role in the evolving division of creative
labor which is constituted by modern innovative systems.
Innovation and Incentives Suzanne Scotchmer 2004 The economics of intellectual
property and R&D incentives explained in a balanced, accessible mixture of
institutional details and theory.
Soft Innovation Paul Stoneman 2010-02-04 At its heart this book is about
innovation and the innovation process. On the way, it considers aesthetics,
the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

design, creativity and the creative industries, and a number of other similar
topics. Much of the existing economic literature on innovation has taken a
particularly technological or functional viewpoint as to what sort of new products
and processes are to be considered innovations. One of the key things this book
shows is that there is a type of innovation, here labelled 'soft innovation',
primarily concerned with changes in products (and perhaps processes) of an
aesthetic or intellectual nature, that has largely been ignored in the study of
innovation prevalent in economics. Examples of innovations that, as a result of
this refocusing, are here placed at the centre of the analysis include: the
writing and publishing of a new book, the writing, production, and launching of a
new movie, the development and launch of a new advertising promotion, the design
and production of a new range of furniture, and architectural activity in the
generation of new built form designs. The realisation of the existence of soft
innovation means that, not only is innovation more widespread than previously
considered, but that it may also take a different form than commonly considered.
Soft Innovation addresses key issues such as: * The measurement of the rate and
extent of soft innovation, * The determinants of the rate and direction of soft
innovation and its diffusion, * The impacts of soft innovation and diffusion upon
outputs, productivity, employment, firm performance, trade, and economic welfare,
* Policy, considering whether there is a rationale for government intervention in
the soft innovation generation and diffusion processes, and if so what instruments
can be used in such intervention? Soft Innovation breaks new ground in the study
of innovation, and will be key reading for academics and researchers of
Innovation, Marketing, and Design, as well as consultants, practitioners, and
policy-makers concerned with the creative industries.
New Structural Economics Justin Yifu Lin 2012-01-01 This book provides an
innovative framework to analyze the process of industrial upgrading and
diversification, a key feature of economic development. Based on this framework,
it provides concrete advice to development practitioners and policy makers on how
to unleash a country's growth potential.
The Cultural Side of Innovation Dany Jacobs 2013-11-12 In most discussions about
the knowledge-based economy, innovation is associated or even equated with
technology, while culture’s influence is ignored. Innovation is however embedded
in cultural and social contexts, and neglecting these crucial contexts may impede
an innovation’s diffusion—and eventual success. This book places culture at the
center of discussions on innovation, beginning with a comprehensive introduction
to innovation’s various forms, including the history, sociology, and economics of
innovation. Insights from marketing and psychology are integrated into a
complexity theory framework, which are then utilized to evaluate case studies of
organizations experiencing repeated innovation successes. The sometimes fraught
relationship of firms to creativity is discussed, and a new model for to
calculating the creativity of an economy is presented.
Economics and Technological Change Rod Coombs 1987 An area of neglect in much of
current economic theory has been its lack of attention to the impact of
technological innovation on the structure and behavior of firms and the market.
This book is a comprehensive study of the economic implications of technological
change for three primary institutions: the firm, the market, and the civil sector.
An Introduction to Economics with Emphasis on Innovation Eduardo Carroll Pol
(Peter) 2006
The Economics of Knowledge, Innovation and Systemic Technology Policy Taylor &
Francis Group 2020-09-30 There is wide consensus on the importance of knowledge
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and the importance of science for the future of the nation. The report, Science:
The Endless Frontier, set America on a path toward strong and well-funded
institutions of science, creating an intellectual architecture that still defines
scientific endeavor today. In The Changing Frontier, Adam B. Jaffe and Benjamin
Jones bring together a group of prominent scholars to consider the changes in
science and innovation in the ensuing decades. The contributors take on such
topics as changes in the organization of scientific research, the geography of
innovation, modes of entrepreneurship, and the structure of research institutions
and linkages between science and innovation. An important analysis of where
science stands today, The Changing Frontier will be invaluable to practitioners
and policy makers alike.
Endogenous Innovation Cristiano Antonelli 2017 This ground-breaking new book
builds upon the Schumpeterian creative response. The author shows that firms, in
out-of-equilibrium conditions, try and react by means of introducing innovations.
The success of their reaction is contingent upon their access conditions to
knowledge, which are shaped by the system in which they operate. The emergence of
new innovations can, in turn, knock firms further out-of-equilibrium and cause
changes in the system properties that govern their access to external knowledge.
This path dependent loop of interactions between the system properties and the
individual actions of firms, accounts for endogenous innovation and the dynamics
of the system.

for economic growth and local development patterns. This book proposes a view of
knowledge as a collective, systemic and evolutionary process that enables agents
and social systems to overcome the challenges of the limits to growth. It brings
together new conceptual and empirical contributions, analysing the relationship
between demand and supply factors and the rate and direction of technological
change. It also examines the different elements that compose innovation systems.
The Economics of Knowledge, Innovation and Systemic Technology Policy provides the
background for the development of an integrated framework for the analysis of
systemic policy instruments and their mutual interaction the socio-political and
economic conditions of the surrounding environment. These aspects have long been
neglected in innovation policy, as policymakers, academics and the business
community, have mostly emphasized the benefits of supply side strategies. However,
a better understanding of innovation policies grafted on a complexity-based
approach calls for the appreciation of the mutual interactions between both supply
and demand aspects, and it is likely to improve the actual design of policy
measures. This book will help readers to understand the foundations and working of
demand-driven innovation policies by stressing the importance of compent and smart
demand.
The Changing Frontier Adam B. Jaffe 2015-08-14 In 1945, Vannevar Bush, founder of
Raytheon and one-time engineering dean at MIT, delivered a report to the president
of the United States that argued for the importance of public support for science,

the-economics-of-innovation-an-introduction

6/6

Downloaded from dennisselisseth.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

